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21st May 2025  
 

 
Dear Parent/Carers  

Year 11 students only 

Thank you to all parents that have been supporting us with the current study arrangements for Year 11. As 

we have reached half term some changes will now occur.  

On Friday 23rd May, after their GCSE English exam, students will depart school at approx. 11am to start half 
term. Please ensure your child is revising during the holiday.  
 
From Monday 2nd June the exams become more spread out as they come to an end.  

• Students that have an exam in the morning but none in the afternoon can depart after their morning 
exam.  

• Students that do not have an exam in the morning do not have to attend but must report promptly to 
school for any examination in the afternoon.  

• If a student has an exam in the morning and the afternoon, they must remain on site all day.  

• The school will remain open all day for students that wish to study here and have access to their 
teachers, they should attend lessons as normal. It is expected that most students will take up the 
offer to remain on the school site.  

• Any student that is reported to us not to be at home, if they have chosen not be in school, will have 
this privilege removed.  

• Please ensure your child attends their exam in full school uniform.  
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 

Mr Lawrence Smith 

Headteacher  
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